
Priests of the Parish: Fr Niall 
Howard, Fr George Hayes & Fr Liam 
O’Brien: The Parish Office, The 
Presbytery, Lauragh, Killarney, Co. 
Kerry, 064 6683107 

Email: tuosist@dioceseofkerry.ie                          
Diocesan website: www.dioceseofkerry.ie 

OUR MASS TIMES 

Dawros Church every Friday at 6 p.m. 

Lauragh Church every Sunday at 10 a.m. 

Eucharistic Adoration at Dawros Church every 

Thursday from 4 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. All welcome. 

There will be a Diocesan collection for Sick and 

Retired Priests at masses this weekend 

Friday 5th July, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Peter & Ellen Healy, Tragalee 

Sunday 7th July, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Deceased members of the O’Shea family, Coolcreen; 

and Martin family, Florida & Coolcreen;                  

Also, Hans & Kitty (née O’Shea) Brunner, Germany 

The annual mass in the graveyard at 

Kilmackillogue will be held on  

Monday July 8th at 8 p.m. 

Everybody is kindly asked to tidy up their own 

family graves before July 8th. 

Friday 12th July, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Kevin O’Sullivan Tim, Dromoughty 

Sunday 14th July, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Tim Donoghue, Cuhig; 

Also, Joseph Lyne, Reenkilla 

PRIEST ON DUTY THIS WEEKEND 

Fr. John Kerin: 0861918246 

FOR MASS BOOKINGS 

Contact Helen at the Parish Office on Thursdays 

2pm-4pm on 0646683107. Leave a message or send 

an email to tuosist@dioceseofkerry.ie and we’ll get 

back to you. 

 

More volunteers are needed in Dawros Church 

as Eucharistic Ministers, Readers and Church 

cleaners. Please speak to Colette O’Brien to offer 

your services. Thank you.  
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Éigse Seán Ó Súilleabháin 2024 - Keeping The 

Past Alive 

Are you interested in genealogy, or is there 

someone in your family who is great at 

remembering the previous generations? Then we 

want to hear from you!  

Éigse Seán Ó Súilleabháin 2024 will be a social 

history project, called Keeping The Past Alive. It 

will have several small events. The first is at the 

Graveyard Mass on July 8th where we would like 

to invite anyone visiting a grave in the old 

graveyard to record details of that family burial on 

a special form we have prepared. We know that 

with every passing year, valuable information is 

lost and we want to capture what we can, to save it 

for future generations of Tuosist residents and 

visitors. Mass starts at 8pm, we will be there from 

7pm to talk to people before and again after Mass 

and to assist with the form filling.  During July we 

would like to invite people to come together to 

look at old census forms from 1901 and 1911. We 

are planning to hold these meetings valley by 

valley, so that people can share their memories and 

knowledge. The first one will cover the Gurranes 

area and will be advertised here in the weeks to 

come. Our aim is to link the families recorded in 

the census to a map of the houses in the area, and 

where possible to identify links to current families. 

More information is available from 

EigseTuosistKerry@gmail.com or phone Maggie 

O'Sullivan on 0864003551 

 

 

 

THE CAHA CENTRE 

 

Caha Centre Summer Camp will take place on 

Thursday 25th July in Lauragh Community Centre 

and Friday 26th July in the Parish Hall Tuosist. 

This is a 2-day camp costing €25 per child. Please 

call Lizzie on 0871217745 for more information. 

 

"Designer Minds STEAM” (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Art, Maths) Summer 

Camps will run in Kenmare from Monday July 

15th to Friday July 19th from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. for all 

boys & girls going into 1st to 6th Class this 

September. All details and online registration: 

www.designerminds.ie  Give your child the 

opportunity to explore, create, and innovate in a 

fun and supportive environment this Summer!" 

 

Community Bingo continues every Wednesday 

night in the Parish Hall Tuosist. We are heavily 

dependent on our volunteers. to do various duties – 

tea-making, checking books, calling numbers etc. 

and we’re always on the lookout for more. If you're 

interested in becoming a volunteer, please contact 

The Caha Centre to discuss further 027-60909  

 

The Annual Pioneer Pilgrimage to Knock will 

take place on Sunday 21 July.  Mass at 3pm will be 

followed by Eucharistic Blessing and Procession to 

the Shrine.  Pioneers, along with friends and 

relations of people who are living “one day at a 

time” with addiction, are welcome. 

 

National Pilgrimage to Croagh Patrick will take 

place on “Reek Sunday”, July 28th. Masses will be 

celebrated at the summit hourly from 8 a.m. to       

2 p.m. and confessions from 7.30 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Please check our website at www.westportparish.ie 

for more details.        
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